
RESPONSES TO REVİEWERS 

Dear Editor, 

We revised our manuscript entitled “Percutaneous peritoneal drainage in the management of 

isolated neonatal gastric perforation” (Ref: 21301) according to the reviewer’s comments. The 

corrections are made by using the “tracking the changes” feature. Responses to the reviewer’s 

comments are given below: 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

Response to Reviewer - 1 

1. The information about the use of antibiotic and technical detail of drainage are given.  

2. The language is revised by native speaker.  

 


